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Category: American History/Biography
MUHAMMAD ALI: MADE IN MIAMI 7/1/2016 10:00pm 60m

"MUHAMMAD ALI: MADE IN MIAMI" explores the critical role that Miami 
played in the evolution of one of the significant cultural figures of 
our time: Muhammad Ali (nee Cassius Clay). The film chronicles Cassius 
Clay's arrival in Miami in the fall of 1960 (fresh from earning a gold 
medal in the Rome Olympics), his life in Overtown -- a neighborhood 
that was considered "Harlem South" and a vibrant center of black 
entertainment and commerce -- and his affiliation with the famed Fifth 
Street Gym in Miami Beach. Over the course of the next few years -- 
coinciding with the height of the national civil rights movement -- 
Clay evolved both professionally and politically, piling up victories 
in the ring and adopting the black separatist teachings of the Nation 
of Islam. As "MUHAMMAD ALI: MADE IN MIAMI" makes clear, it was in this 
period that Cassius Clay became Muhammad Ali.

RALPH MUNROE'S BARNACLE: CENTERPIECE OF A LEGACY 7/5/2016 11:00pm 30m
Ralph Middleton Munroe was an early South Florida settler. It’s hard 
to imagine what the area looked like when he arrived here back in 
1877. No highways, no streets, and certainly no railroad. Yet he was 
captivated by the people and the natural world he found. He brought 
with him an enduring spirit and a talent for yacht building and 
architecture. He also brought something else that was new to the area 
- a camera. 

This is the story of Ralph Munroe and the legacy that helped shape 
South Florida forever. At the center of his legacy is The Barnacle, a 
home he built in what was to become the heartbeat of Coconut Grove. 
The home was constructed almost entirely of materials he salvaged from 
shipwrecks in Biscayne Bay. He also took steps to preserve the 
environment, and document what life was like here in the early 1900’s. 
He wrote a book and took thousands of pictures. 

Meet Munroe’s grandchildren and great grandchildren, who share stories 
of growing up at The Barnacle. Hear how he invented a first-of-its-
kind ship that could sail in very shallow waters. Watch as experts 
describe the remarkable building of his home, still standing today. 
Share the photographs that give us an enchanting glimpse of the people 
of once-upon-a-time.

PROHIBITION AND THE SOUTH FLORIDA CONNECTION 7/7/2016 11:00pm 60m
"Prohibition and the South Florida Connection" is a one-hour 
documentary that depicts the prohibition era experience from Palm 
Beach to Key West. This engaging documentary showcases both sides of 
the law and features personal recollections by those with a direct 
connection to one of America's most notorious periods. Filmed in an 
intimate style with telling photographs, obscure footage, vivid 
recreations, and a lively soundtrack, "Prohibition and the South 



Florida Connection," reveals yet another fascinating and intriguing 
chapter in our region's colorful past.

NIXON'S THE ONE: THE '68 ELECTION 7/15/2016 9:00pm 60m
Narrated by Dick Cavett, Nixon's The One: The '68 Election chronicles 
not only Richard Nixon's stunning victory in the 1968 presidential 
race, but the ways in which that historic election gave rise to Red 
State-Blue State America. Combining archival footage and original 
interviews with, among others, activist Tom Hayden, former Nixon 
advisor Kevin Phillips, Pulitzer Prize-winning journalist and 
historian David Maraniss, and bestselling author Rick Perlstein, 
Nixon's the One is anything but a nostalgic trip through the "flower 
power" decade. Rather, it's a sobering, wry look at how the Sixties 
divided us-and how Nixon stepped into the breach to claim the biggest 
prize of all.

BALL OF CONFUSION: THE 1968 ELECTION 7/22/2016 9:00pm 60m
Has there ever been a year like 1968? Assassinations, racial unrest, 
nationwide riots, and an endless war in Vietnam put the nation on edge 
and produced a historic three-way presidential election where all the 
candidates were deeply flawed. Backed into a corner by rising 
casualties in Vietnam and with no easy exit strategy, President 
Johnson stunned the nation in March 1968 when he announced he would 
not seek a second full term in the White House. As his efforts to 
secure a compromise peace proved futile, LBJ's popularity plummeted 
further. Even darker hours came when Martin Luther King, Jr. and 
Robert F. Kennedy were cut down by assassins' bullets. Race riots and 
anti-war protests erupted in hundreds of cities across the country and 
the world. The hostilities and bitterness spilled over onto the floor 
of the Democratic National Convention in Chicago where massive 
demonstrations and an unforgiving police response nearly tore the 
party apart. The American voters faced an unwelcome but unavoidable 
dilemma: Could they right America's course, especially with an 
unsatisfying set of choices in the November election for the White 
House? Republican Richard Nixon, Democrat Hubert Humphrey, and 
Independent George Wallace were at the eye of the storm, and in some 
ways contributed to the intensity of the tempest. The world watched as 
a fractured electorate narrowly and without evident enthusiasm chose 
Nixon. In BALL OF CONFUSION, the story of 1968 and the presidential 
election are told through interviews with Larry J. Sabato, Ted Koppel, 
Skip Humphrey, Walter Mondale, Mark Updegrove, Fred Malek, George 
Wallace Jr., and Peggy Wallace, among others.

CENTURY IN THE SUN: HENRY FLAGER & THE MAKING OF 7/28/2016 11:00pm 60m
A CENTURY IN THE SUN is the story of Florida's dramatic transformation 
from America's last frontier into the fourth largest state in the U.S. 
The film chronicles how Standard Oil magnate Henry Flagler arrived in 
Florida in the late 1800s, built a railroad and hotel empire on the 
last American frontier, and launched a population boom that lasted a 
hundred years. The film traces Flagler's impact on Florida through the 
20th century, as it becomes the fastest-growing state in the U.S., 
exploring the consequences -- both intended and unintended -- of 
Flagler's stunning success in launching the boom that drove Florida's 
economy, until it was stopped in its tracks by the Great Recession.



WOMEN OF '69, UNBOXED 8/4/2016 9:00pm 60m
A group of women, college classmates, who were both electrified and 
pummeled by the turbulent surf of the 60s, look back, then ahead, as 
they turn 65, ruminate on their heartaches and triumphs, and evaluate 
the "dowry" they'll leave for future generations. If their parents 
were the Greatest Generation, perhaps this generation was the Loudest. 
They changed the world, at least in their fevered dreams, and the 
world changed them. Meanwhile, time has had its way with them...

MAN WHO BUILT MIAMI BEACH 8/5/2016 11:30pm 15m
THE MAN WHO BUILT MIAMI BEACH tells the story of Carl Fisher, a 
pioneer and entrepreneur who helped build and promote this famous man-
made island.

FORGOTTEN ELLIS ISLAND 8/14/2016 7:00p 60m
"Forgotten Ellis Island" is the first film to be produced about the 
abandoned immigrant hospital on Ellis Island. During the great wave of 
immigration, twenty-two medical buildings sprawled across two islands 
adjacent to Ellis Island, the largest port of entry in the United 
States. Massive and modern, the hospital was America's first line of 
defense against contagious, often virulent disease. In the era before 
anti-biotics, tens of thousands of immigrant patients were separated 
from family, detained in the hospital, and healed from illness before 
becoming citizens. 350 babies were born in the hospital, 3,500 
immigrants died there. For two years, the National Park Service gave 
producer, Lorie Conway, exclusive access to film the Ellis Island 
hospital buildings (before restoration efforts began), as well as to 
interview former patients at the location. Original research was 
conducted over five years. Many never-before-published photographs are 
featured in the film as well as excerpts from oral histories with 
medical staff, ward matrons, and patients. As America wrestles once 
again with the issue of immigration, "Forgotten Ellis Island" provides 
a unique lens on this contentious debate. It is a powerful tribute to 
the best and worst of America's dealings with its new citizens-to-be.

THE BOMB 8/18/2016 9:00pm 60m
See how America developed the most destructive invention in human 
history - the nuclear bomb - how it changed the world and how it 
continues to loom large in our lives. Hear from historians and those 
who experienced the dawn of the atomic age.

Category: Arts
SAWGRASS CITY   7/6/2016 11:30pm 30m

Sawgrass City" follows three artists, each for a single day to capture 
what it means to live, work and create in South Florida. Their mediums 
are as a varied as their backgrounds - a dancer turned filmmaker, a 
wunderkind guitarist and a philosophical visual artist and together 
they prove that Miami is bursting with creative talent. A propulsive 
and elegant ground level exploration of a city's cultural renaissance. 
This film offers a unique look into Miami's burgeoning creative 
community.



ALL SHOOK UP: MIAMI'S GLORY DAYS OF MUSIC 7/13/2016 10:30pm 60m
ALL SHOOK UP: Miami's Glory Days of Music, a one-hour documentary that 
showcases the history and diversity of the music scene in South 
Florida featuring some of Hollywood's greatest performers including 
Elvis Presley, Frank Sinatra and legendary rock band, the Beatles. 
Told by those who lived it, witnessed it, played it and created it, 
this musical odyssey is categorize by geographical areas and divided 
into four locations: Downtown, Overtown, Coconut Grove and Miami 
Beach. Through in-studio interviews, rare photos, original recordings 
and archive film, the musical landscape of South Florida will unfold 
and leave viewers ALL SHOOK UP.

Category: Culture
VIVA MANGO 7/20/2016 11:30p 30m

A production of WLRN, Viva Mango is an anecdotal and cultural 
chronicle of the role of the mango in the lives and memories of the 
people, and its role in South Florida's culture.

ALONE IN THE WILDERNESS 7/3/2016 11:00pm 60m
To live in a pristine land unchanged by man...to roam a wilderness 
through which few other humans have passed... to choose an idyllic 
site, cut trees and build a log cabin... to be a self-sufficient 
craftsman, making what is needed from materials available... to be not 
at odds with the world, but content with one's own thoughts and 
company... Thousands have had such a dream, but Richard Proenneke 
lived them. He found a place, built a cabin, and stayed to become part 
of the country. This is a simple account of the day-to-day 
explorations and activities he carried out alone, and the constant 
chain of nature's events that kept him company.

SERIES TITLE: TEMAS DE MUJER (Weekly Sunday Programming)
Hosted by Vilma Petrash, this talk show is dedicated to highlighting 
the participation of the Hispanic woman in the professional world, and 
what she thinks about current local, national and international 
issues.  It is a program for the entire family with a focus on the 
Hispanic woman and their topics.

SERIES TITLE: EL SHOW DE PEDRO ROMAN (Weekly Sunday Programming)
Hosted by Pedro Roman (INTERNATIONAL LATIN ENTERTAINER) El Show de 
Pedro Roman is a talk show about a variety of arts and music 
entertainment.

SERIES TITLE: COMENTANDO (Weekly Sunday Programming)
Hosted by Carlos Cabezas, this program explores mystical, scientific, 
medical topics and other issues or areas which affect our everyday 
lives.

SERIES TITLE: ANTE USTED(Weekly Sunday Programming)
Hosted by Dr. Luis Fernandez, this series is dedicated to the 
discussion of issues related to criminal justice, consumer protection, 
immigration, drug abuse, and other issues related to the judicial 
system.  An informative program for all interested in a deeper 



understanding of this system as laws are updated and changed 
throughout the year, it is important to stay current. 

SERIES TITLE: COLOMBIA AL DIA (Weekly Sunday Programming)    
Hosted by Enrique Cordoba, Colombia al Dia, covers with economic, 
political and social issues in Colombia and the Colombian community in 
South Florida (as well as worldwide).  This dynamic program brings you 
the relevant information not often seen on commercial television. A 
culture and news oriented weekly report from Colombia. 

SERIES TITLE: CUBA Y SU HISTORIA(Weekly Sunday Programming)
Cuba y su Historia, hosted by Jose Antonio Albertini.  This talk show 
deals with historical issues and the current political and socio-
cultural situations in Cuba reaching to other Latin countries around 
the globe.

SERIES TITLE: OPINIONES (Weekly Sunday Programming)
Opiniones is hosted by Pedro Corzo and addresses political, economic 
and national issues as well as international information.  Corzo 
tackles broad, global issues that go beyond the headlines.  

SERIES TITLE: FORO 17 (Weekly Sunday Programming)
Hosted by Luis G. Diaz, Foro 17, this talk show explores economic, 
political and social issues in South Florida as well as national 
discussions that effect our community.

RIDE ALONG THE LINCOLN HIGHWAY 7/20/2016 10:30p 60m
Travel with Rick Sebak on America's first transcontinental highway and 
check out the changing landscape from Times Square to San Francisco. 
This road show incorporates culture, history, food, family, traditions 
and the changing way of the automobile.

HIALEAH SPEEDWAY: NO GUTS, NO GLORY 7/27/2016 11:30p 30m
It's a Saturday night in 1954 and the roar of the racecars at Hialeah 
Speedway can be heard all over town for the first time. Families would 
gather, men would cheer, and teenagers would peek through the fences 
to steal a glimpse of the action and larger-than-life racing 
personalities. Then, in 2005, the track was silenced forever. This is 
a half-hour story of Hialeah Speedway's 51-year run as a community 
centerpiece and launch pad for some of the greatest names in racecar 
history. 

Interviewed are race legend Bobby Brack (most winning driver from 
Hialeah Speedway), track announcer Marty Little, Reunion Organizer 
Romie Bacelo and Herb Tillman who was the first to win a race in 
1954.Some racers have now settled in North Carolina and started 
companies that build racecar engines and recreate classic cars from 
the speedway's heyday. Today, they are being used at other great 
racing venues around the U.S. Many of the key players also still live 
here in South Florida.

SOUL OF A BANQUET 8/13/16 4:00pm 60m
Director Wayne Wang (The Joy Luck Club) ventures into the world of 
Cecilia Chiang, the woman who introduced America to authentic Chinese 



food. Chiang opened her internationally renowned restaurant The 
Mandarin in 1961 in San Francisco and went on to change the course of 
cuisine in America. The film is equal parts delectable showcase of 
gastronomy and a touching portrait of Chiang's journey from a 
childhood in Beijing before the Cultural Revolution to accidental 
restaurateur on the west coast of the United States. SOUL OF A BANQUET 
features interviews with Alice Waters, Ruth Reichl and Chiang herself.

Category: Environment/Nature/Geography
GLACIER PARK REMEMBERED 7/10/2016 11:00pm 60m

It is hard to imagine what was more memorable in Glacier Park a 
century ago: the breath taking scenery, or the adventure. Travel in 
time with us as we follow the adventures of our counterparts 100 years 
ago through rare, restored old film, museum pictures, and historical 
memorabilia. See how eastern city slickers were lured to north central 
Montana by a glitzy promotional campaign promoted by the Great 
Northern Railroad. The film makes use of the History Museum's Bovey 
family collection of old film and restored photographs as we follow 
the Couch and Ford families' journey by automobile, train and boat 
from Great Falls to Glacier National Park in 1914. Historical 
interviews with park rangers, Native Americans, historians and 
descendants of park concessionaires explain the Glacier Park 
adventure. "Glacier Park Remembered" was directed and produced by 
Emmy-winning filmmaker, Craig Wirth with Jim Meinert serving as 
Executive Producer. The film is presented by the History Museum in 
Great Falls, Montana.

Category: Health
ALL IN THE SAME BOAT: STORIES OF BREAST CANCER SURVIVORS 7/24/2016 8:00pm 
30m

ALL IN THE SAME BOAT is a half hour program about a dragon boat team 
whose members are all breast cancer survivors, and how that "twist" in 
their lives prompted them to embark on a journey "all in the same. " 
Save Our Sisters (SOS) is the only breast cancer survivors' dragon 
boat racing team in Miami and consists of an extraordinary team of 
women, from diverse backgrounds and ages. The inspirational story 
begins as the team trains for their biggest dragon boat race yet - The 
Breast Cancer Survivor World Cup Championship in April 2009. The 
stories of courage, hope and friendship will unfold as the team 
prepares for this challenge and their message is clear, it's not just 
a race to the finish line, it's a race against breast cancer.

CONQUERING THE DRAGON: BREAST CANCER SURVIVORS RACE FOR LIFE 7/24/2016 
8:30pm 30m

Conquering the Dragon: Breast Cancer Survivors Race for Life is a 
documentary about breast cancer survivors reaching for the stars and 
creating triumph out of tragedy, never letting up in their determined 
fight against the dragon. In their quest to regain their lives, 
thousands of breast cancer survivors around the world discovered 
Dragon Boat Racing, a very demanding water sport, requiring mental and 
physical toughness that has become the ultimate team competition among 



survivors. The compelling stories of these survivors coupled with 
their struggles to cross the finish line, results in a vivid image of 
life and survival: What was once the dragon that almost took their 
lives has morphed into the dragon that saved their souls.

OCEANS OF PINK: WARRIORS OF HOPE 7/29/2016 9:00pm 60m
"Oceans of Pink: Warriors of Hope" is a one-hour documentary that 
depicts the courageous life story of a Hispanic woman recently 
diagnosed with breast cancer, and how her life will turn around 
forever when she discovers her own inner strength. 

As we follow her journey, from the moment of her diagnosis, to the 
time she starts designing a new way of life on her own terms and in 
the spirit of her own survivorship, the stories of a group of breast 
cancer dragon boat paddlers of 4 different Florida teams will unfold. 
The teams will come together in a celebration of life at the 2014 IBCP 
Participatory Dragon Boat Festival, where this year, more than 3,000 
survivors from around the world will meet in Sarasota, Florida. Their 
stories are a vivid reflection that represents entire trajectory of 
breast cancer survivors that has crossed the life of the narrator. 
The story is narrated through the eyes of the Colombian producer 
Shirley Ravachi. A seven-year breast cancer survivor, Shirley shares 
her own journey where races are won and races are lost, where there is 
always an ocean to be discovered, and a dragon boat waiting ashore. 
Oceans of Pink? is a story of faith, courage and resilience that 
reminds us that as we liberate from fears, we become shining stars.

WHEN I'M 65 9/23/2016 11:00pm 60m
Narrated by David Brancaccio of American Public Media's Marketplace, 
WHEN I'M 65 challenges longstanding myths about retirement and living 
longer, and explores changing attitudes toward work, debt, housing and 
the financial realities of the 21st century. The program looks at how 
aspirations and financial planning for retirement have changed. This 
multi-generational approach examines how Baby Boomers, Generation X 
and Millennials are facing and planning for retirement, based on the 
work of and interviews with Teresa Ghilarducci, a retirement security 
expert from The New School, and Knight Kiplinger, editor-in-chief of 
Kiplinger's Personal Finance magazine. Using real-life stories, case 
studies, engaging animation and lively expert interviews, WHEN I'M 65 
presents a thorough examination of the issues, generational 
influences, and human behavior while providing useful information, 
potential solutions, and "can do" action plans for meeting retirement 
goals.

Category: Media
WALT DISNEY: AMERICAN EXPERIENCE 7/22, 7/29 9:00pm 120m

Explore the complex life and enduring legacy of the creative genius as 
he made films such as Cinderella and Mary Poppins and realized his 
dream project, Disneyland.



Category:Religion/Ethics
SERIES TITLE: PILGRIMAGE WITH SIMON REEVE   7/3/2016 7:00pm 60m

Simon Reeve travels from northern France to northern Spain, and then 
crosses Western Europe to arrive in Rome. In the Middle Ages, 
pilgrimage shaped much of Europe, as inns and churches sprung up along 
routes and villages near popular shrines developed into towns. To see 
how this is still happening, Simon travels The Camino, a challenging 
500-mile trek starting in a French town, climbing over the Pyrenees 
and winding through northern Spain to Santiago de Compostela. At the 
end of the route, he joins the crowds at the pilgrims' mass as one of 
the biggest incense burners in the world swings over his head. In 
Switzerland, Simon undertakes one of the oldest and most perilous 
pilgrim routes in Europe, The Great St. Bernard Pass. He treks to a 
monastery high in the Alps where he meets up with some young 
Americans. To see how modern pilgrimage melds into tourism, Simon goes 
to the shrine devoted to the monk Padre Pio who died in 1968 in San 
Giovanni Rotondo in the east of Italy. Finally, Simon arrives in Rome 
and St. Peter's Square where pilgrims gather by the thousands to be 
blessed by the Pope. He reflects on his realization that for those who 
follow a pilgrim's path, it is more about what they discover on the 
way than reaching the journey's end.

CHAPLAINS 7/17/2016 7:00pm 60m
CHAPLAINS takes the viewer into the dynamic world of chaplains-men and 
women who represent their own particular faith tradition, but are 
trained to be of comfort and support to everyone-religious or not. 
Through personal profiles, the documentary explores the daily life of 
chaplains throughout society, from their role in the military and the 
workplace to their work in prisons and behind-the-scenes of NASCAR. 
With a tradition dating back centuries, chaplains today are on the 
front lines-often in the midst of life and death situations- where the 
questions are the deepest, and the need for spiritual and pastoral 
care the greatest. The film provides a window into religious diversity 
in America today and the murky nature of the American principle of 
separation of religion and state.

JOHN PAUL II IN AMERICA: UNITING A CONTINENT 7/31/2016 7:00pm 60m
John Paul II in America: Uniting a Continent explores how the papacy 
of St. John Paul II left an indelible mark on the American continent. 
Driven by his singular conviction of a United American Continent under 
the patronage of Our Lady of Guadalupe, John Paul II?s papal travels 
from Argentina to Alaska generated massive crowds, shaped an entire 
generation and ultimately changed the course of history.

Category:Science/Technology
SERIES TITLE: 9 MONTHS THAT MADE YOU 7/7, 7/14, 7/21/2016 7:00p 60m

Follow the story of how, from a fertilized egg, you took on human form 
in the womb. Chart the metamorphosis from the lizard-like, mouse-like 
and monkey-like forms you once took on until the moment around 12 
weeks when you became unmistakably human.



SHOCK & AWE: THE STORY OF ELECTRICITY 8/4/2016 7:00pm 60m
Tells the story of the very first "natural philosophers" who started 
to unlock the mysteries of electricity. They studied its curious link 
to life, built strange and powerful instruments to create it and even 
tamed lightning. These men truly laid the foundations of the modern 
world. Electricity was, without doubt, a fantastical wonder. This 
episode tells what happened when the first concerted effort was made 
to understand electricity and how we learned to create and store it - 
before finally creating something that enabled us to make it at will: 
the battery.

GENETIC ROULETTE: THE GAMBLE OF OUR LIVES 8/14/2016 11:00pm 60m
When the US government ignored repeated warnings by its own scientists 
and allowed untested genetically modified (GM) crops into our 
environment and food supply, it was a gamble of unprecedented 
proportions. The health of all living things and all future 
generations were put at risk by an infant technology. After two 
decades, physicians and scientists have uncovered a grave trend. The 
same serious health problems found in lab animals, livestock, and pets 
that have been fed GM foods are now on the rise in the US population. 
And when people and animals stop eating genetically modified organisms 
(GMOs), their health improves. This seminal documentary by bestselling 
author Jeffrey M Smith provides compelling evidence to help explain 
the deteriorating health of Americans, especially among children, and 
offers a recipe for protecting ourselves and our future.

THE MOBILE REVOLUTION  9/25/2016 8:00pm 60m
THE MOBILE REVOLUTION tells the story of the technological 
transformation that created today's constantly connected world. This 
engaging documentary features interviews with professors, journalists, 
and cultural anthropologists, as well as a firsthand account from the 
man who made the first mobile phone call in 1973 -- Martin Cooper, 
general manager of Motorola from 1954-1983.

Category: War/Veterans/National Security
CHANNEL ISLANDS AT WAR 7/3/2016 8:00pm 60m

THE CHANNEL ISLANDS AT WAR, written and hosted by actor John Nettles 
of Midsomer Murders fame, examines the German invasion and occupation 
of Britain's Channel Islands and the lasting legacy it left on the 
area. From June 1940, when the Nazis arrived, until May 1945, the 
inhabitants of Jersey, Guernsey, Alderney and Sark lived through five 
years of oppression, terror, collaboration and near starvation that's 
left an indelible scar still evident 70 years later.

FIDEL CASTRO TAPES 8/7/2016 9:00p 60m
The Fidel Castro Tapes is a film that takes viewers on a journey like 
none other. This program uses only news and documentary footage -- 
past and present -- to detail the life and times of one of the most 
controversial political figures of the 20th Century. There is no 
narration in this film and no interviews. Instead, The Fidel Castro 
Tapes relies solely on the words of journalists who covered the major 
events in Castro's life to tell the story. It is a unique approach, 



one that gives the viewer a chance to experience the life and times of 
Cuba's leader as if they were actually living through them.

THE DRAFT  9/11/2016 8:00pm 60m
Race, class, culture - the draft in the 1960s and 1970s was a 
lightning rod that lit up every schism in American society. But ending 
the draft has produced unintended consequences, creating a citizenry 
completely disconnected from that of the soldiers who experience the 
burden of endless wars. Featuring interviews with the people who 
fought the draft, supported it and lived its realities, THE DRAFT 
tells the story of how a single, controversial issue continues to 
define a nation. Part of PBS Stories of Service.

Category: Youth
SLOW WAY HOME 7/1/2016 5:00am 60m

The way children travel to school structures daily life for families 
around the world-but the means differs dramatically. In Japan 98 
percent of children walk to school every day, unaccompanied by a 
parent. In the United States just 13 percent of children walk or bike 
to school, and most are driven to school by a parent. The Slow Way 
Home explores this divergence, examining how American families have 
largely given up on keeping our streets and public spaces safe enough 
for children, while Japanese communities have mobilized to keep their 
streets safe and walkable, not only for children but for everyone in 
society. Seen through both a historical and contemporary framing, The 
Slow Way Home is an uplifting examination of differences in culture 
that provides both insight into a distressing trend in American 
society and simultaneously offers hope for change.                                                                                            


